
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           23
rd

 November 2020 

Dear Parents… 
 
It has been a wonderfully busy week here at Norton. I had the pleasure of teaching Year 4 for a short while as 
Miss Mannings was recovering from a tummy bug; they were fantastic! Thank you for brightening up my 
week Year 4 children. 
 
This week, Miss Bussey presented to other schools in the county (via video) discussing remote learning in the 
context of Maths. I know this is hugely appreciated by other schools as is her leadership of Maths for 
Gloucestershire schools.  
 
 The governors have been busy this week too supporting the school with monitoring and development 
initiatives. I would like to thank them for their hard work and dedication to making Norton School so 
successful. It is a testament to our school community that, despite the disruption that Coronavirus has had on 
society, there has been no disruption to school improvement. 
 
Have a great weekend 
 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton  

 

 
Virtual Music Festival for Junior Classes 

 
Junior classes will be taking part in a virtual 

music festival.  
 

See the letter on Dojo for all information 
and complete and send into school the 

permission form. 
 

 
 
 

 
NHS Nasal Flu Immunisation 

14th December 2020 
 

The Flu vaccination information pack was 
sent home last week. 

 
It is important that you consent to or 

decline the vaccination. 
 

The NHS’s preferred method to do this is 
online using the link in the paperwork.  

 
 

Diary dates 
 

27th November – last day to order Christmas lunch 
18th December - School finishes at 1.30 for the 

Christmas break 
 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo 
 

Virtual Music Festival 
information and permission slip 

 
Christmas lunch menu and order 

form 

In book bags: 

Christmas lunch 
 

Christmas lunch is on Tuesday 15th December 

 
A letter with the menu for the day is on the website and 

dojo.  
 

Please complete the slip and send into school indicating 
which meal your child would like or if they will be 

bringing in a packed lunch, by Friday 27th November. 
 

There are no other menu choices on the day, and all 
Christmas lunches must be pre ordered 


